
Hello,
I hope that you have had a good week.

Children’s Mental Health Week 3rd – 9th February 2025:
Thursday 6th February - Parent workshop - 2.00pm - Come and join your child 
and participate in some activities and understand how you can support your 
child’s mental health.
More information about Children’s Mental Health week can be found here: 
Families - Children's Mental Health Week

House Launch Day – Wednesday 12th February – wear house colour.
Phoenix – Red
Sphinx – Yellow
Dragon – Green
Pegasus – Blue

The children will complete activities in their houses to develop as sense of 
belonging. 

Parents’ Evening – week beginning 10th February 
Parents’ Evening slots will be open to book on MCAS from Monday 3rd February 
to Sunday 9th February.
• Years 1, 4, 5 and 6 – Wednesday 12th February and Thursday 13th February 
• Years 3 and Reception – Tuesday 11th February and Thursday 13th February
• Year 2 – Tuesday 11th February and Thursday 13th February 

Have a lovely weekend,
Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 
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children are up to whilst in school!

Thursday 6th February - Children’s 
mental health week Parent workshop - 
2.00pm - more information to follow.
Wednesday 12th February – House 
Launch Day – wear house colour.
Friday 14th February – non-uniform day 
with donation for chocolate bingo

Attendance

Character muscle of the week

Inclusiveness:
Allowing others to join in and not limiting 
yourself to certain people.  Include 
everyone. To be able to play and work co-
operatively with all.

Primary Leadership Team 
#collaboration #community

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 14th February 2025.
Following on from the success of the Chocolate 
Bingo session last year, we have decided that it 

will return.

In order for us to have some super prizes, we 
are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 14th 

February in return for a donation of chocolate. 

Thank you.

A huge congratulations goes 
to Lansdowne, for amazing 
attendance and to Bloomfield 
class for excellent punctuality 
this week.
Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 
Also, please familiarise 
yourself with NHS guidance 
on when to keep your child 
from school.
Is my child too ill for school? – 
NHS
Thank you,
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 93%
Bloomfield 92.5%
Macaulay 92.5%

Lansdowne 95%

Richmond 94.4%
Hughenden 94.5%

Lothair 94.8%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
93.8%
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